
City of Pasco and the Washington State Department of Ecology 

Memorandum of Understanding (MOU): 
Securing New Water Supplies for the City of Pasco 

Parties: The undersigned Parties, the City of Pasco (Pasco) and the Washington State 

Department of Ecology (Ecology), acting through the Office of Columbia River (OCR), 

jointly support this Memorandum of Agreement (MOU). 

Purpose: The undersigned Parties are committed to the following objectives and 

review/action items. 

1. Reach a common understanding of Pasco's water right portfolio.

2. Coordinate on water supply development projects that will assist Pasco in

securing water rights to fill the pre-2003 2.5 cfs "hole" identified in Table 4-1

of the 2008 draft Regional Water Forecast and Conservation Plan Update

(RWFCP).

3. Review new water resources options for Pasco beyond those needed to

address the 2.5 cfs hole to secure adequate water supplies for existing and

future social and economic growth, and to maintain the City's existing high

quality of life characteristics.

Recitals: 

• Whereas both Ecology and Pasco desire a common agreement on

interpretation of Pasco's water rights;

• Whereas both Ecology and Pasco desire development of 2.5 cfs of supply to

cover the previously identified pre-2003 "hole";
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